Pegasus Class Newsletter

This term has been short but action-packed!

Our topic this term was Lights in the Ocean. We have been looking at seaside materials and

their properties. We finished off our learning with a very lively game where we described a seaside obejet for teams to guess.

We have created our own lighthouse artwork with a moving part. This term we have celebrated world religion day and christingle with a service at the church. We have also taken part in a lord's prayer experince where we explored the meanings behind the words of the prayer.

Looking forward to next term our topic is called Rumble in the Jungle. We will be exploring the rainforests and where these are located. Our PE day will be Wednesday. Please can children come into school in their PE kits. We will also have library on a Thursday

- please bring books in to be changed.

The children have really enjoyed rotating around the different field and forest activities, both on-site and off-site. We will continue this next term. We are very grateful to all the adult helpers - without you we would not be able to run our sessions.

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward to working with you in term 4. Have a relaxing and enjoyable half term break.

The Pegasus Team